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Change to the Board of Directors of Alm. Brand A/S 
Jørn Pedersen has announced his decision to resign as a member of the Board of Directors of Alm. Brand A/S 
effective from 1 February 2024. He will concurrently resign from all his other directorships in Alm. Brand Group and 
as a member of the Board of Representatives and board member of Alm. Brand af 1792 fmba. 

Jørn Pedersen’s resignation is based on his desire to devote his time to other tasks, making it difficult to find the 
time to discharge the directorships held with the group companies and the Board of Representatives. 

Jørn Pedersen’s seat on the Boards of Directors and the Board of Representatives will not be filled ahead of the 
respective annual general meetings to be held in the spring of 2024. 

 

 

Contact 

Please direct any questions regarding this announcement to: 

Investors and equity analysts:    

Head of IR, Rating & ESG Reporting 
Mads Thinggaard  
Mobile no. +45 2025 5469 

Press:  

Head of Media Relations 
Mikkel Lars Nikolajsen 
Mobile no. +45 2218 5711  

 


